
 
 

                  
 
 

State & Federal Programs Update 
Wednesday, August 13, 2025  

 
 

Good Afternoon SPSD Board of Education, 

 

An update is being shared in regard to our Consolidated Application funds and timeline.  

 

The Consolidated Application usually holds a place to submit Title I, Title II, Title III and Title IV budget 

requests. As of July 17th preliminary allocations were only available for Title I, Part A, and Title I, Part 

D. As of July 25th, 2025 the U.S. Department of Education notified states that the Title funds that 

were previously being withheld would be released.  

 

Currently only Title I budgets are available to enter. In order to receive an obligation date of July 1st 

for the Title I funds, our application must be submitted by August 29th. We intend to submit prior to 

that date. 

 

Title II, Part A and Title IV, Part A estimated allocations are now posted on the MDE website.  

We are still waiting for information on whether a July 1st Obligation date will be established for Title II 

and Title IV. Currently the MDE will not grant prior approvals for Title II and Title IV, which means we 

must wait for a full approval of the application(s) in order to move forward with items funded from 

these grants. 

 

We are still utilizing other grant funds available to the district as well as putting our applications in for 

new opportunities. We will keep the Board aware of any changes and will present our budgets for 

approval when they are completed. 
 
 
Please feel free to direct any questions to: 
Jennifer Nichols, Executive Director of State / Federal Programs & Professional Development 
SPSD Administration Building Office, Phone: (989)399-6641, Email: jnnichols@spsd.net 

mailto:jnnichols@spsd.net

